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Our next event 

Deane Road and Broadgreen Jewish Cemeteries, Past, Present and Future 

will be held on Sunday 12th January 2025           

 at the Olive Mount Community Centre, Edgewell Drive, L15 8GG from 2-4pm. 

                                All are welcome, entrance is free, donations are appreciated.   

We have recently installed three more green plaques on our historic buildings in Wavertree. 

The plaque on the mounting steps outside the church hall of Holy Trinity Church on Church Road, The site of 

’Harper’s Dairy’ on Chestnut Grove and reinstalled the missing plaque on The Monk’s Well. 

 
 

 Chair: Robert Zatz  (0151 733 5878) 

Vice Chair & Planning Sec: John Wood (07703 531991) 

Hon.Secretary: Richard Macdonald.                                        
richardmacdonald@hotmail.com 

Hon.Treasurer: Colin Pyle (0151 722 1565) 

Membership Sec & Sales Officer: Sheilagh Birch                    
338 Wavertree Nook Road, L15 7LJ (0151 722 6265)  
smbirch@blueyonder.co.uk 

Local History Sec: VACANT   

(please help us if you have  good  IT skills) 

  Email:  wavsoc2023@gmail.com  

THE WAVERTREE SOCIETY  

Aims to IMPROVE locall amenities and to PROTECT the local environment and architectural 

heritage, especially within the Wavertree Village and Wavertree Garden Suburb Conservation 

Areas. 

WEBSITE NEWS 

Unfortunately we still don’t have access to our old website in order to make 

changes to it.  However, you can now visit our new website for updates  - 

www.thewavertreesociety.uk  We hope to gradually transfer stuff over from 

the old website so that eventually everything will be in the one place. 

We are delighted to invite Michael Swerdlow and Alaster Burman,  prominent 

members of the Liverpool Old Hebrew Congregation to  come along and tell us 

about the history and the future of these two important cemeteries  in our 

city  . 

  Michael will present his recent film on the refurbishment and now decline of 

the Deane Road site. one of the oldest in our city. It makes for fascinating 

viewing..      

Alaster will tell us about the story of the existing Broadgreen cemetery, which  

also incorporates a British and Commonwealth War Grave Cemetery. 

 

 

http://www.thewavertreesociety.uk



